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MR rob Barkley 
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RE: DA2021/2173 -394 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106 

I am delighted with the proposal for the new SLSC development particularly blending the 
heritage and the modern Architecture coming together to provide a striking visual affect to 
enhance the park/beach scape as a impressive public building. 
Newport Surf club needs to increase its storage space of essential rescue equipment and 
provide a functional training space to members to maintain important skills to save lives.The 
new design will provide suitable areas for various community use and desperately needs to be 
brought up to current building standards to make it a safe work environment. 
The council propose investment in the development of the Newport SLSC is to be commended 
and I consider the local community will benefit from this building for years to come . 
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